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Upcoming Meetings
& Events

• Friday, September 9- 7:00 PM!
In-person and online general 
meeting
SeptemberFest
Speaker: Al Lo on 50 Years of 
Cupertino Coin Club History

• Wednesday, September 21
Online board meeting

• Friday, October 14
In-person and online general 
meeting
Youth Night!
Speaker Emile M. on Fascinating 
Facts about US Coins

• Wednesday, October 19
Online board meeting

Cupertino Coin Club will have 
their general meetings online 
over Zoom and in person at St. 
Joseph’s Church of Cupertino, 
located at 10110 N De Anza Blvd 
in Cupertino.  Most meetings 
start at 7:30 pm. Meetings 
feature an auction, show & tell, 
and drawings plus a speaker or 
presentation. 

Guests & youth are 
welcome!!

Our 50th Anniversary Celebration (Finally)!
by: Al Lo

     It’s party time! After 2 1/2 long years, we are celebrating our 
50th Anniversary at our SeptemberFest on September 9. Originally 
planned for April 10, 2020, the COVID pandemic prevented us from 
having in-person meetings. Now it’s time to celebrate! Hot dogs 
and polish sausages will be featured along with a food potluck 
from our members. Al Lo and other members will be reviewing 
our club’s history and memorable events over the past 50+ years. 
One special guest will be one of our founders Rich D. Other “old 
timers” will also be there to share their stories. A special 50th 
Anniversary ceramic chip was made and will be given free to all 
eligible members (see page 3).
     There won’t be any bourse, auction, Show & Tell, or drawing. 
Just come to eat, drink, socialize, and meet & greet old and new 
friends!

     If you can’t attend in-person, below are the meeting log in 
details:
REDACTED 

Dial-In Only
        +REDACTED (San Jose)
Meeting ID: REDACTED           Password: REDACTED

Remember attendees: Masks are required for unvaccinated 
members and strongly encouraged for vaccinated members.

What are You Bringing to the Potluck?
     As Al mentioned above, we will be having hot dogs and polish 
sausages at our meeting on Friday. The club will also be providing 
the buns, ketchup, and mustard. To make sure we have enough 
time for dinner and the presentation, the meeting will start earlier 
at 7:00 pm.
     We need more than hot dogs to have a complete party so we 
do need everyone to bring an item to share for potluck. This can 
range from drinks to salads to sides to desserts. Please sign up 



Prices from
September 5, 2022

Gold: $1708.30/troy ounce
Silver: $18.33/troy ounce
Platinum: $855.00/troy ounce
Palladium: $1962.00/troy ounce
Copper: $3.4723/pound
Australian dollar=US$0.6824
Canadian dollar=US$0.7632
British pound=US$1.1581
Euro=US$0.9961
Swiss franc=US$1.0231
100 Japanese yen=US$0.71
10 Mexican pesos=US$0.501

UPCOMING SHOWS!
• CoinExpo San Jose Coin & 
Collectibles Show
Friday, September 9  10-6
Saturday, September 10  10-5
Double Tree Hotel
2050 Gateway Pl., San Jose
$6; $4 with coupon
$5 validated parking
• Vacaville Coin Show
Saturday, September 17  9-4
Vacaville Moose Lodge #1967
6585 Gibson Canyon Rd, 
Vacaville
$2; $1 with coupon; 16 and 
under are free
• SVCC Annual Fall 2022 Coin 
Show
Friday, September 23  10-6
Saturday, September 24  10-4
Four Points by Sheraton
4900 Duckhorn Dr., Sacramento
$3; $2 with coupon; kids free
Free hourly door prizes!!

using this link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4ba8ac2da4fac25-
septemberfest1
We want to have a variety of items and there’s still lots of things 
to bring in each category so please sign up.
     PLEASE NOTE: You do need to be current in your dues to 
participate in the food and receive the special anniversary chip. If 
you are in arrears, remember to bring your dues to the meeting!

The Gary _ Memorial Auction
     The Gary _ Memorial Auction will take place at our December 
meeting. This auction was mentioned in last month’s newsletter 
as a fundraiser for the club where members can donate an item 
from their home. Other members can then bid on it with the 
proceeds going to the club. We already have items that people 
have donated so please be thinking about something that you 
would like to contribute! A website is being created that will 
feature the lots so everyone can preview what will be available 
before the December meeting. You can check out some of the 
donated items already at this link: https://mikewagner3.wixsite.
com/2022auction

Save the Date for the Banquet!
     Save the (tentative) date: Sunday, October 23 from 5:00 pm - 
9:00 pm for our annual club banquet. All members and a guest are 
welcome, including youth. We plan to have all the fun activities  
starting with guessing games during social hour followed by 
dinner and then BINGO! Mark your calendar for Oct 23. We will 
let you know when we have secured the date and chef and all the 
details are set.

Please Get Your Dues In!
     Dues are now past due for 2022. Dues are only $12 a year 
for adults and $6 a year for youth 17 and under. You may pay 
your dues at a general meeting or by mailing a check to the club 
PO box. If you wish to pay online, please email the club email at 
cupertinocoinclub@gmail.com for instructions.

Happy Birthday!
     Happy birthday cheers go to our September birthday members. 
Happy Birthday, Tom K., Fred D., Robert H., Donald H., Carter M. 
L., and Bill Sh.!!!
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Notes from the Board Meeting on August 17, 2022
by: Allison P.

President: Gran G. V
VP: Suzy Tr.
Youth President: Matthew W.
Corresponding Sec: Al Lo
Treasurer: Emile M.
Historian: Griffin G.
Board Members: Joe M., Mike 
W., Brian D., Matthew M., Don 
Pa., Granville G. IV
Coin Press Editor: Allison P.
Guest: Keith S.

• We met over Zoom.

• President Gran G. called the 
meeting to order at 7:34 pm.

• Recording Secretary Lyle 
Okamoto submitted a virtual 
report that nothing was new.

• Corresponding Secretary Al Lo 
sent picnic reservations to Emile. 
Our PO box rental is due. We 
received club newsletters. We 
also received a letter from Evan 
K. in Eureka about the reselling 
of conserved coins at auctions 
and urging us to add our 
opinion. It was decided as a club 
to let it go, but individuals may 
send their own letters to NGC & 
PCGS & Heritage, etc.

• Historian Griffin G. had 
pictures from the picnic which 
have been added to the album. 
He noted that if others have 
pictures they should add them 
to the album also. Keith S. asked 
if the pictures have dates and 
notes.

• Program Chair Suzy Tr. 
reports SeptemberFest starts 
at 7. Al wanted to note it’s our 
50th Anniversary Party and 
chips will be handed out. The 
club is providing hot dogs & 
fixings. Everything else will be 
potluck. Greg is cooking and Al 
is speaking. We will drop the 
auction & show & tell. October 
is youth night where the 
meeting will be led by Matthew 
W. with Emile M. speaking on 
Fascinating Facts on US Coins. 
November is Mike W. on Disney 
Dollars. December is the Gary  
_ Memorial Auction. Everyone 
should bring a dessert. January 
& February are still open for 
speakers. Sponsorships were 
discussed.

• Treasure Emile M. gave his 
reports.

• Curator Emile M. reported 
nothing new.

• Membership- Emile had a new 
membership application for 
Tyler Tehrani. Suzy motioned to 
approve & Don Pa. seconded. 
The motion carried.

• Coin Press Editor Allison 
Paker asked for anything for 
the newsletter to be received 
by September 4. Allison had 
an email address Al had asked 
for. An email will go out earlier 
asking people to sign up for the 
potluck.

• Webmaster Suzy Tr. updated 
the program.

• Facebook Suzy Tr. reported 
nothing new.

• Banquet- A venue has been 
established courtesy of Don & 
Charlotte Pa. Keith spoke on 
cooking. It was discussed.

• Allison had to leave the 
meeting at 8:55 pm.

Be sure to come to the meeting 
on Friday to get your 50th 

Anniversary Chip!



Order	early	to	guarantee	getting	your	medals.		Medals	sales	are	a	major	fundraiser	for	the	club.	

Price	is	good	through	the	end	of	2021	or	silver	price	increase. EAJMIII	10-21 

CUPERTINO	COIN	CLUB	
2021	

MEDAL ORDER FORM  

You must be a member of the Cupertino Coin Club to order medals. 

QUANTITY MEDAL MINTAGE PRICE $ Rec’d 
 Silver 1 oz. .999 Fine 75 $35.00 $  

 Shipping*  $5.00 $  

   TOTAL $  
 

*Postage (if medal(s) to be mailed) $5 each 

 

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

NAME:   

MAILING ADDRESS:   

CITY/STATE/ZIP:   

PHONE:   

EMAIL ADDRESS:   

Please make checks payable to CUPERTINO COIN CLUB. 

 
Mail Order to:  Cupertino Coin Club 
   PO Box 448 
   Cupertino CA 95015-0558 
 
   Attn: Medals Chair 

Medals are beautiful collectibles and provide funds for club activities! 
 

Medals received by:          Date:      


